
Comes from Council Tax

Comes from the fees we 

charge for some services 

e.g. planning fees, 

garden waste charges, 

Register O�ce fees

68%

27%

5%

More information about the budget can be found on our website:
www.flintshire.gov.uk/Budget-24/25

The National funding 
position for 2024/25
Although anticipating a 3.1% increase  
from Welsh Government as part of 
the final year of an advised three-
year settlement, on 20th December 
2023 Welsh Government announced 
the extra money it would be giving to 
Welsh councils, and Flintshire only 
received 2.2% - £1.725m less than 
expected

£32m the starting gap in our budget 

£11m the gap in early Dec 2023 including an anticipated 
3.1% increase in WG** funding and a forecast 5% increase in 
Council Tax.

£12.8m the gap after our 2.2% increase in funding from WG**.

£12.946m the gap as a result of other funding changes in 
WG’s** provisional settlement

£14.4m the remaining gap reported to Council on 20th 
February 2024 which included continuing rising service 
demand costs.

•	� rising costs of energy, food, fuel and other 
services

•	� increasing demand for services such as 
homelessness and social care 

•	� new unfunded responsibilities from Welsh 
Government 

•	� increasing costs from external partners 
(North Wales Fire Authority, North East Wales 
Coronors Service, etc) 

•	� workforce pay increases – negotiated and 
agreed nationally with no extra money to pay 

February 2024 which included continuing rising service 


